
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Matthew Pritchard 
Direct Dial: 614.719.2842 

Fax: 614.469.4653 
mpritchard@mcneeslaw.com 

 
 

January 24, 2022 
 
Tanowa Troupe 
Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio  43215 
 

RE:  Toshi CMC, LLC, Application for Reasonable Arrangement  
Case No. 21-1205-EL-AEC 

 
Dear Secretary Troupe, 
 
 Toshi CMC, LLC (“Toshi”) filed an application for approval of a reasonable arrangement in 
the above-captioned matter on November 29, 2021.  Toshi is submitting this letter to indicate that 
Toshi’s planned investment in the State of Ohio and the relief requested in the reasonable 
arrangement application is officially supported by local and state government officials.  Attached to 
this letter are letters in support from Rep. Dick Stein and Norwalk Mayor David W. Light.   
 
      Kind regards, 
 
      /s/ Matthew R. Pritchard    
      Matthew R. Pritchard 
 
      Counsel for Ohio Gas Company 







This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

1/24/2022 4:51:46 PM

in

Case No(s). 21-1205-EL-AEC

Summary: Letter of Notification of Support electronically filed by Mr. Matthew R.
Pritchard on behalf of Toshi CMC, LLC


	Toshi Letter (A8560198).DOC

